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HB420
Submitted on: 3/9/2014
Testimony for JDL on Mar 11, 2014 10:00AM in Conference Room 016

Submitted By Organization Testifier
 Position

Present at
 Hearing

Susan Dursin Individual Support No

Comments: Dear Chair Hee and Vice Chair Shimabukuro and members of Judiciary
 and Labor: I want to voice my strong support for this measure. Transparency is vitally
 important not only in the administrative and legislative arms of government, but also
 in the judiciary. When the public has no information concerning possible appointees
 to judgeships, they feel that a significant part of the court system is beyond scrutiny.
 The people who make the appointments are seen to have too much power. We need
 to be building confidence in government, not eroding it. Please support this measure.
 Thank you for considering my testimony. 

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.
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